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End Distracted Driving 
32 Brighton Place   
Swedesboro, NJ 08085 
 
 
Joel: 
 
 I would like to thank you for taking the time to meet with the employees at Tokio Marine 
America (TMA). As you know, each month we provide our employees with an educational 
presentation as part of our TMA Talk series. As an insurance company, we thought it would be 
valuable to educate our employees on the impact of distracted driving not only on our business, 
but our customers’ and colleagues’ lives.  
 

The presentation you gave was very well attended and received. Here are a few quotes we 
received from our post-presentation survey: 

 
The presentation was useful for myself and I think it would be good content to reduce car 
accidents by sharing with our clients. 
 
The entire presentation was very powerful and very well done. 
 
One of the best TMA Talks I have attended thus far. Very educational, informative and life 
changing for me. 
 
Learning that distracted driving is not just using your phone during driving...it includes eating, 
talking, looking for things, etc...It made me think differently about what I do while driving. 

 
Your presentation struck the right balance of providing facts and statistics, critical data, 

and the personal cost of distracted driving. It was organized, thoughtful and impactful as 
evidenced by our employees’ comments. I would recommend this presentation for any group or 
organization looking to learn more about the topic and make a lasting change towards distracted 
driving.    
 
Thank you once again! 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Medalit Tay 
HR Specialist 
Tokio Marine America 

 

           Medalit Tay


